STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
Office of Health Care Access
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Lyn Salsgiver

Senior Vice President, Planning & Marketing
Bridgeport Hospital

267 Grant Street

Bridgeport, CT 06610

Re: Certificate of Need Determination; Report Number: 10-31677-DTR
Bridgeport Hospital
Relocate Existing Linear Accelerator form Hospital Campus to Hospital’s Radiation
Therapy Center in Trumbull.

Dear Ms. Salsgiver:

On December 10, 2010, the Office of Health Care Access (“OHCA”) received your Certificate of
Need (“CON") Determination request on behalf of Bridgeport Hospital (“Hospital”) to relocate
its current Linear Accelerator (“LinAc™) from the Hospital campus to the Hospital’s Radiation
Therapy Center located at 5520 Park Avenue in Trumbull. Based upon the information provided,
a CON is not required for the hospital to relocate its linear accelerator.

Thank you for informing OHCA of your plans and if you have any questions regarding this letter,
please contact Steven W. Lazarus, Associate Health Care Analyst, at (860) 418-7012,

Sincerely,

Norma D. Gyle, R.N., Ph.D.
OHCA Deputy Commissione
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